
Air Force Character Reference Letter
From,
Bradley Hernandez
Senior Master Sergeant
1400 Sampson Street
Denver, CO 80202
5Oth fleet
Camp Roger

To,
Timothy Edmonds
Chief Master Sergeant
50th fleet
Camp Roger

Dear CMSgt Edmonds,
In this letter, I recommend staff sergeant James to be promoted to the position of
technical sergeant. He has always shown consistence performance in his present
position and therefore, I am confident that he will do his best as a technical
sergeant.

SSgt James has all knowledge about the technicalities of the planes that are
currently a part of our fleet. He works closely with all the engineers and has been
providing training to all the juniors sergeant in handling all the aircraft.

SSgt James is a brilliant pilot, a quality that helped juniors to rise throughout the
ranks quickly. He also knew how to manage all the staff in the camp really well.
Therefore, it’s the right time that he should be given more responsibility as t am
sure that he will be up to the task.

I would be glad to discuss SSgt James in person. Call me on the extension number
and I will make myself available to you. Thank you
Sincerely,
SMSgt Bradley Hernandez





